
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Discussion of Changes to IGA between City and URA-Legal 

Submitted By: Michael Williams 

Date Submitted: November 30, 2022 

Work Session Date: December 5, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: December 5, 2022 

Background/History: 
 
The City Finance Department currently manages the finances for the URA.  Under the Intergovernmental Agreement   
with the URA (IGA) which was recently approved by the City Council, it was proposed that the URA would begin to 
manage its own finances. 
 
Councilwoman James has requested that the City Council revisit this portion of the IGA.  Attached to this agenda 
item is a draft of the IGA which shows the differences between the URA-approved version and the City-approved 
version, 
 

Cost: $  Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

None 

Action Requested from Council: 

Discussion of IGA and direction to staff. 

 


